
Dear 2S, 2C and 2I, 

We hope you are well and keeping safe during week 2 of home learning. Thank you for your emails from 
last week’s challenge, we had a lot various items beginning with the ‘ch’ sound.  

Have a look at what the year 2 team have been up to. 

 

Please email us with pictures or work you have been doing, we would 
love to see them and let us know what is on your family bucket list.  
 

Take care, 
The Year 2 team 

This week we have a challenge for you and your family. Every time you or someone in your family 
thinks of something you’d like to do, go somewhere, see someone or visit a new place after this lock-
down, write it on a piece of paper and keep these ideas in a jar or a box. Then when all of this is 
over it can be your family bucket list. Until then enjoy watching the jar fill up with magical things to 
look forward to. Here are some of the year 2 teacher’s ideas. 
 

I can’t want to meet my baby nephew – Mrs Savvides 

I want to go swimming – Miss Condren 

I want to visit my family in Sweden – Mrs Inch 

I’m looking forward to having a cup of tea with my mum and dad and eating my mum’s delicious 
cakes - Mrs Donnelly 

I would like to go on a nice family holiday to Florida to see special family friends - Mrs Dunmore 

I’m looking forward to seeing my parents and having one of my mum’s delicious roast dinners with 
the whole family - Mrs Hayes 

I am looking forward to seeing my brother who is currently working really hard for the NHS - Miss 
Morilla 

I am looking forward to taking my mum out for her Mother’s Day afternoon tea that was postponed 
-Mrs Browne 

Miss Condren has been planting 
marrow seeds 

Mrs Donnelly and her 
family are completing a 

puzzle 

Mrs Hayes has been bird 
watching after realising robins 

have nested in her garage 

Mrs Browne has been 
enjoying walking her dog 

for her daily exercise 

Miss Morilla has been 
doing some mindful 

colouring 

Mrs Inch and her daughter 
have been practising the 

‘footshake’ 

Mrs Savvides has been 
playing Animal Crossing 

Mrs Dunmore has enjoyed 
spending time with her dog 

Ernie 


